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MECOPROP

CLEAN CROP®

MANUFACTURING CONCENTRATE

FOR USE IN MANUFACTURING, FORMULATING OR REPACKAGING

CAUTION
POISON

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

GUARANTEE:
MCPP (d'isomer) 300 g/L

(present as dimethylamine salt)

REGISTRATION NO. 23608
PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

NET:  205 L

UNITED AGRI PRODUCTS
789 Donnybrook Drive
Dorchester, Ontario

N0L 1G5
Telephone 800/561-8273

PRECAUTIONS
KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

HARMFUL IF SWALLOWED
CAUSES IRRITATION

AVOID CONTACT WITH EYES, SKIN AND CLOTHING

FIRST AID TREATMENT



If swallowed, induce vomiting.  Never induce vomiting or give
anything by mouth to an unconscious person.  Keep head lower than
chest to avoid aspiration into lungs.  Call physician or contact a
poison control centre.

IF IN EYES, wash with flowing water for at least 15 minutes and
get medical attention; IN CASE OF SKIN CONTACT wash with soap and
plenty of water.  Remove and wash contaminated clothing before re-
use.

Do not wear contaminated shoes.

Take container, label or product name and Pest control Product
Registration Number with you when seeking mediacal attention.

TOXICOLOGICAL INFORMATION

Treat symptomatically.

DIRECTIONS FOR USE

To be used only in the preparation of a herbicide which is
registered under the PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT.  Read Technical
Bulletin for formulation details.

PRECAUTIONS

Do not contaminate water by cleaning of equipment of disposal of
wastes.  Do not contaminate water used for irrigation or domestic
purposes.  Do not store near fertilizers, seeds, insecticides or
fungicides.

FOR SPILLS (use appropriate safety equipment):  Absorb spill in
inert material such as sand or sawdust.  Dike area in case of
large spills.  Do not clean up with water.

For large spills, contact UNITED AGRI PRODUCTS, Telephone (519)
268-8001 OR (403) 273-4255

RETURNABLE-REFILLABLE CONTAINERS

For disposal, this container may be returned to the point of
purchase (distributor/dealer).  It must be refilled by the
distributor/dealer with the same product.  Do not reuse container
for any other purpose.



DISPOSAL

Canadian formulators of this technical should dispose of unwanted
material and containers in accordance with municipal and
provincial regulations.  

For information on the disposal of unused, unwanted product,
contact the manufacturer or the provincial regulatory agency. 
Contact the manufacturer and the provincial regulatory agency in
case of a spill, and for clean-up of spills.

If involved in fire use water fog, foam, CO2, dry chemical.  If
fighting fire use pressure demand self-contained air supply. 
Noxious fumes may be produced under fire conditions.  Contain
water from fire fighting to prevent entry to water supplies.

NOTICE TO USER: This control product is to be used only in
accordance with the directions on this label.  It is an offence
under the Pest Control Products Act to use a control product under
unsafe conditions.

NOTICE TO BUYER: Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the terms
set out on the label and subject thereto, the buyer assumes the
risk to persons or property arising from the use or handling of
this product and accepts the product on that condition.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace the
official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any guarantee
or assurance that the information obtained through this service is
accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not liable for any
loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from reliance upon this
service.
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